
Holliston Community Farm Board 

Meeting minutes 

01/18/18 

 

Members in attendance:  James Taralli, Bobby Blair, Kriss Westland, Amine Benali, Kristen and Dennis 
Serocki 

Guests: PJ Kilkelly, Gail Taralli 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by Kriss and seconded by Bobby 

 Event planning:   

• Easter Egg hunt:  Do we have it if we have wintery or rainy weather?  We could have a rain 
date or the day after.  So event date will be 3/24, and rain/snow date on 3/25.  Kriss will 
work on a flyer so we can advertise for the event.  Kristen will look into better egg stuffers.  
We will also look for a new Easter Bunny costume. 

• Mayors St Patricks’ Day event 3/17.  Event will be at the Lutheran church and proceeds will 
be divided between Holliston in Bloom and friends of the Community farm. 

• Daffodils will be available sometime in April for sale depending on the weather. 

Marigold project would like to donate a greenhouse about 72 x 24 in size.  This is where the marigold 
project could start there plants as well.  The structure would be about $4500, $800+ for the plastic, and 
about $1000 for other expenses.  We would have to talk with the building inspector to ask for permits 
and specific structural needs on public properties. 

Barn:  Mark has filed for the building permit for the work on the barn to start.  We are waiting for 
availability in his schedule to get us going on the structural work. 

Community Plots:  We need to figure out which group will be responsible for the plots.  All monies will 
go to the Friends of group. 

Jeb Gove:  president of the Lion’s cub came to speak to us about the Lion’s logo sizes or the barn.  They 
need to know what size regulations are.  We will need to look into the CR to get this info.  I we wanted 
to submit a grant to the Lion’s club we needed to get it in before May.  We can ask for any amount, If 
approved it could be for total requested or portion of it. 

First night fire pit reschedule. Feb 2/24.  Do we want to do it?? 

Amine asked if we could set up a list of projects and $ amounts so we have something to look at and 
make our priority lists.  We also need to look into sources of where the money will be coming from. 

Survey is done and Terry will walk us a through the property lines when the weather changes. 

Next meeting is Feb 8th, 2018. 

Meeting adjourned  7:42pm 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Adjourned 7:42  


